
       As Term 3 comes to a close, I would like to personally
thank the amazing staff, students and community at Stroud
Road Public School for welcoming me so warmly over the
past four weeks. From a personal perspective, I have learned
a lot about the heights schools can acheive when the whole
school community works  towards common goals with great
collaboration and communication. You should be very proud
of your school. The sky really is the limit!
       I have been in regular contact with Mr Irwin who is excited
to return in Term 4 and continue the great work that is
underway here. Ms Gunn will also be returning from leave and
will no doubt have great travel stories to share with
everyone, along with Ally who has also been on the adventure
of a lifetime with her family.
       Term 4 will see the commencement of the garden project
which will be a great addition to the school. Our highly
accomplished relay team will compete at the State Athletics
Carnival and we will welcome next year’s kindergarten
students who will begin their transition to school program.
Schools really are busy places!
       Again, thank you all for a wonderful term and I wish you
and your families a happy and safe holiday.

        

Term 3 Week 10
NEWSLETTER

Mr Stewart

Principal’s Report What’s on this
month?

Term 4, Week 1
Students return
Monday 14/10
Touch Football Gala
Day 18/10

Week 2
Kindergarten
Tranisition 22/10
State Athletics
Carnival 24/10



STUDENT OF THE WEEK

NAIDOC Cup
Excursion

Hugo Daley
Hugo has really applied himself
to his learning and making great
progress. He has taken on some

really complex concepts in
Mathematics and has really

developed his writing. Well done
Hugo! 



RIDDLE ME THIS
Quote of the

Week

Stroud Road Attendance

Current Attendance - 82.8%   
Attendance Target - 95%

I can be open or closed, or big or
small. I can reveal the truth or hide
it. I am almost always welcome and

can spring up unannounced.
Everyone has one, but not

everyone shares. Laughter comes
after me. What am I?

“Life is a
succession of
lessons which

must be lived to

be understood.” –

Helen Keller










